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March 5, 2021 

 

Greetings CSP Families, and students, 

 

I hope my email finds you all well.  As we begin planning for the 2021-2022 Academic School 

Year, I would like to share all the information about bus transportation.  I am not sure if the 

current capacity restrictions will be in place or not.  We are proceeding forward as if they are. 

Therefore, it is imperative that you complete your contract as soon as possible to secure a seat on 

the bus.   

 

For those parents who have ACTIVE contracts and your student will NOT be riding the bus this 

year, your deposits will roll over to the next school year.  You will still need to register for a 

completely new contract for next year.  If you made any installment payments this year, your 

account will be credited.  Once you access your account, the credit will be reflected beginning 

March 17, 2021.    

 

Please be aware that pick-up and drop-off locations are not guaranteed.  What does this mean?  

Once parents have completed a contract and made the initial $150 deposit, the addresses are then 

forwarded to the bus company.  They, in turn, begin the process of building the routes.  The 

routes are determined by the number of students in each area and where that area is located.  If it 

is determined that your address is not serviceable, a refund of the $150 deposit will be granted.   

 

The deadline to complete the contract is March 26, 2021.  If you have any questions or concerns 

about bus routing, please feel free to reach out to me.  My email address is 

djefferson@mycsp.org. 

 

Please Click here to access the step by steps instructions to register.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lHqpXoOj343HvK8YpVdPXw6eiBe8owxm/view?usp=sh
aring 

 

Please click here to begin your bus contract registration:   

https://cec.clfportal.org/ 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwight L. Jefferson 

Principal 
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